
MINUTES 
BUILDING & GROUNDS COMMITTEE MEETING  

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
SLINGER SCHOOL DISTRICT 

3/5/19 
 
 

Committee Members Present:  Roman Weninger, Bruce Hassler and Ken Strupp 
 
Board Members Present: Cherie Rhodes (Clerk) 
 
Administrators Present:  Daren Sievers, Jim Curler, Ben Frazer, Jenny Boyd and Phil 
Ourada. 
 
Guests Present: Matt Wolfert (Bray) and Nathan Schieve (Bray) 
 
Committee Chair, Roman Weninger, called the meeting to order at 7:00 AM. 
 
Bray presented the process that they and the district are going through to address 
the poor wear concerns on the LVT flooring that was installed from the referendum 
project.  Next steps will be to have BlueGreen Cleaners (retained by floor 
manufacture, Tarkett) to deep clean select floor areas, apply a top coat and assess 
wear after 4-6 weeks.   

 
Weninger adjourned the meeting at 7:40 AM  
 
Date Posted: Tuesday, March 5, 2019 
 


